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Dear Friends of Monroe Christian School, 
 
Monroe Christian School invites you to support our annual auction, An evening of 
science, technology, engineering, and mathematics (S.T.E.M.), which will take place on 
Saturday, April 22, 2017, at First Baptist Church of Monroe. 
 
Here’s how you can help: 
 

1. Join us at the auction and dinner!  Purchase tickets for a fun-filled evening or 
sponsor a table and bring your friends.  Invitations can be requested by contacting 
the school office at 360-794-8200 or secretary@monroechristian.org. 

 
2. Donate a gift or service:  Make a tax-deductible donation of a service or item for 

our silent or live auction.  This is a great way to advertise your business to the 
local community.  Items are only limited by your imagination, for instance:  gift 
certificates, services, tickets to an event, or any item of value.  (Please note that 
any gift certificate with an expiration date must be valid for one year from the 
date of the auction, through April 22, 2018.)  Please keep the yellow copy of the 
procurement form as your donation receipt, and attach the white copy to your 
donation.  Donation deadline:  March 31.   

 
3. Advertise or Sponsor:   Showcase your company or organization with full, half, 

business card or other premium ad space in our auction program.  Corporate 
sponsorships are also available.  For advertising or sponsorship, please contact 
our office at 360-794-8200.  

 
Our goal for the auction is to raise $50,000 or more in essential funding for enhancing 
curriculum, school security, and school programs to ensure excellent, affordable 
education.  We thank you and appreciate your support.  If you have any questions, 
please contact the school office at 360-794-8200. 
 
Thank you for your generosity.  We are very grateful for your support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The MCS Auction Committee 
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